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VBC NEWSLETTER
Join our weekly e-newsletter! This 

email is sent each Friday and 
features thoughts from the 

pastors, up-to-date information 
on events and announcements, 
and community engagement 

opportunities. You will also find 
Life Group questions, Meal 

Trains, and links to the Sunday 
livestream. Visit spokanevbc.org/
events and click the "Subscribe 

to the Newsletter" button.
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instagram.com/
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OUR MISSION
As we proclaim biblical truth, we 

cultivate relationships that are 
intimate with Christ, active in the 
Church, & loving the community.

Su Prayer Team
 7:30 am | 130B
Mo Ignite Young Adult Group
 6:30 pm | 130
We Youth Group 6 -12 grade
 6:30 pm | Auditorium
 Women’s Bible Study
 with Jen Morton | 6:30 pm |   
 130B
Th Blanket Makers
 9 am | 130
 Perspectives class
 6:15 pm | 150
 Grief support group
 6:30 pm | 130
Sa Women’s Breakfast
 9 am | 130
Su Prayer Team
 7:30 am | 130B

THIS WEEK AT VBC

BRIDGE MINISTRIES VERSE OF THE WEEK
“I bless the Lord who gives me counsel; 
in the night also my heart instructs me.” 

- Psalm 16:7

For more information about counseling at Valley Bible Church, 
go to spokanevbc.org/counseling.
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GIVING REPORT
General: February $21,750, YTD $254,382
Building Fund: Given $87,611

WELCOME TO

VALLEY BIBLE CHURCH
February 11, 2024

WOMEN’S BREAKFAST
The next breakfast for women high school 
age and older is Saturday at 9 am. Come if 
you can and bring a friend!

TITUS 2 MENTORING CLASSES
For women who are interested in learning 
to mentor younger women, Titus 2 
Mentoring classes will begin March 7. 
Daytime and evening options are available. 
For more information and to sign up, go to 
spokanevbc.org/events.

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY 
SIGN-UPS OPEN
Marlene Zeis and Phyllis Morgan will 

 ANNOUNCEMENTS

facilitate Holiness: The Heart God Purifies on Wednesday mornings at 9:30 am 
(beginning Feb. 21), and Julie Baker will facilitate ABIDE: A Study of 1, 2, and 3 John
on Wednesday evenings at 6:30 pm (beginning March 20). Visit the sign-up table in 
the foyer or go to spokanevbc.org/women/womens-bible-study to sign up. 

BAPTISMS AND BABY DEDICATIONS
On Sunday, Feb. 25, at 6 pm, we will celebrate baptisms and baby dedications. If you 
are interested in participating, please indicate your interest along with your contact 
information on your Connection Card, and a pastor will contact you.

BUILDING PROJECT LETTERS OF INTENT
We want to remind everyone that the Letters of Intent for the building project should 
be turned in to the Welcome Counter or church office by Feb. 16. The letters allow us 
to see how God is leading and to make decisions about how to proceed. For those of 
you who have been giving regularly towards the building fund all along, please fill out 
and return a Letter of Intent so that we know of your ongoing plans.

ONLINE GIVING CLARIFICATION
We want to clarify some questions that have come up about online giving. We are able 
to take credit card payments, but it does cost the church a significant transaction fee. If 
you wish to minimize this fee, there are two options. If you choose to use a credit card, 
you can check a box that says "offset our costs by 3%" at the bottom of the VBC 
giving page (spokanevbc.org/giving-home). This will send the full amount of your 
donation to the church and charge your card for the extra fees. Or, if you are able, you 
can set up giving through ACH payments. This establishes a direct payment between 
your bank and the church, and the fees are dramatically less. If you have any questions 
or need help setting up your giving plan, please contact Jennifer or Stephanie in the 
church office at (509) 928-5161.

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD
It’s never too early to start thinking about Christmas! We have set a goal of 1,000 
shoeboxes for 2024 (we packed more than 700 last year!). Please be on the lookout for 
gifts throughout the year to put into shoeboxes during our packing party. If you need a 
place to store your finds, contact Debbi Bersagel at (509) 926-1956 or Pam Doi at (509) 
869-4953.

 VISITING?
We're glad you're here! Be sure to stop by the Welcome Counter to pick up 
a Welcome Gift, which includes a booklet that explains what you need to 
know about VBC. Communion will be served during today’s service. If you 
require a gluten-free cup for allergy reasons, please contact an usher.

Children may be checked in before 
each service starts at a VBC Kids 
Check-In station, then attend the 
singing portion of the worship service 
with parents before being dismissed to 
Sunday School. For the 9:30 service, 
children may be dropped off at the 
beginning of the service for an informal 
introduction activity. Note: The Cry 
Room (120) is reserved for women and 
children only. If dads need a space to 
change their baby, they are welcome to 
use the changing table in the nursery.

SUNDAY CHILDCARE & VBC KIDS 
 8 am Service
Nursery | 0 - 3 Years Old | 122

 9:30 am Service
Nursery | 0 - 3 Years Old | 122
3 Yrs - 5th Grade | VBC Kids Wing
- may be dropped off at beginning of service

 11 am Service
Nursery | 0 - 3 Years Old | 122
3 Yrs - 5th Grade | VBC Kids Wing
- dismissed after singing in main service

IMPORTANT DATES
Feb. 16 - Building Project Letters 

of Intent due to church office

Feb. 16-19 - Pursuit Winter 
Fellowship

Feb. 17 - Women’s Breakfast

Feb. 21 - Morning Women’s Bible 
Study begins

Feb. 23 - Ignite Trivia Night

Feb. 25 - Baptisms and 
Baby Dedications

Visit spokanevbc.org/events 
for more information

Adult Sunday School classes are 
offered during the 9:30 service. 
Five Steps to Understanding 

Your Bible Better (taught by Dr. 
Mike Powell) meets in Room 

130A, and Bible Answers to Big 
Questions (led by Allan 

Snodgrass) meets in Room 
130B/C.

Middle School meets in Room 
150, High School meets in Room 

151, and Courageous 
Conquerors meets in Room 152.

9:30 SUNDAY SCHOOL

In today’s bulletin, there is a sheet 
to update your information for 
Planning Center. We are asking 
that every regular attender and 
member please fill this out so we 
make sure we have the most 
current information in our 
database. If you’re wondering if this 
applies to you … it does! This will 
truly help us keep our information 
accurate going forward. Please put 
your completed sheet in the basket 
at the Welcome Counter.

UPDATE YOUR 
INFORMATION


